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CPIC & OAPCE Parent Summit 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

On Saturday, May 5th, 2018, Rachelina 

Macchia, the Chief of IPRC, presented 

to parents at the CPIC and OAPCE 

Parent Summit.   

 

Additionally, parents were able to 

participate in a learning session on ‘Read 

and Write’,  led by Juliana Ozorio and 

Dennis Tuohy where they learned about 

the incredible features that provide 

universal access of students to access 

curriculum.   
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